Council Agenda
MEMORANDUM Item No. VILT.
3/17/2015

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY ReCEIVED

TO: Mayor and City Council
FROM: James D. Couch, City Manager

Receive the Official Election Returns for the Primary Election held March 3, 2015 for the election of
Councilmembers from Wards 2, 5, 6 and 8.

Background City Council adopted a Resolution on December 16, 2015 (Item No. IX.
L.1&2.), authorizing the calling and holding of a Primary and General
Election in 2015 for the purpose of electing Councilmembers from Wards
2,5, 6 and 8 for four year terms.

Elections were held in Wards 2, 6 and 8. Councilman Greenwell was
unopposed, therefore no election was held in Ward 5. The Primary
Election was held on March 3, 2015. Attached are the official returns of
the election.

A run-off election was not required.

Review City Clerk's Office

Recommendation: Receive the Primary Election returns.

Attachment



